
 
9/28/2020 
Be A Good  
Neighbor Day 
 
 
 
9/30/2020 
Interims 
 
 
10/6/2020 
3:10pm 
SAC Meeting  
 
 
 
10/22/2020 
8:40am 
PTAO 
 
 
 
10/30/2020 
First Quarter 
Ends 
 
 
 
 
10/31/2020 
Happy 
 Halloween! 
 

28th, 2020 

 

Dear R. B. Hunt Family, 

So far, we have had a great start to school. We are seeing the effects of 
online learning last spring and have noticed that students are not academi-
cally where they need to be at this time of year. That combined with what 
we refer to as, “the summer slide” have made a noticeable difference with 
our student’s academic abilities. While we realize looking at the whole 
child’s development is critical, we cannot help be concerned. 

We are putting our heads together here to get students excited about 
reading again. We know the more students “practice” reading the better 

they become at it.  

What you can do to help your child: 

Set aside a time and place for student to read. (Practice) 
Make reading a family routine- students need to READ every night for 

homework and they conference with teachers on their reading 
throughout the week. 

Check with your child’s teacher about reading and homework expecta-
tions. Is it an amount of time each night or a number of pages? 

Read to your children or take turns reading- even older kids love this. 
Limit time and placement of electronics. 

Thank you for your support in helping our students to continue to grow and 
learn. 

 

Amanda S. Garman 
Principal 

FIRST GRADE: Cade Lanteigne, Alice Barros, Anna Wang 

SECOND GRADE: Ariana Gallagher, Fletcher Carlton,  

Theryn Grimes, Finn Look, Bayla Ropero, Luna Ropero,  

Isla McNally, Jackson Sargent, Brian Thomas,  

Braylen Gleaton 

THIRD GRADE: Ellie Pacetti, Roman Serafini, Asher Ross,  

Mora Groleau, Emma Wood, Grayson Ulmer, Kason Kling 

FOURTH GRADE: Jaxon Connor, Ava Corneal, Marlowe Rutland, Emma Goldberg 

FIFTH GRADE: Mason Reynolds, Donavan Grode, Tucker Guinn, Bailey Ellenburg 

 Students  of  the  Week 

Hunts Catch Up 



125 Magnolia Dr., St. Augustine, FL 32080 Phone:  547-7960   Fax:  547-7955 

 

 R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Lighthouse Cafe:  
 September 29th – October 5th  

Breakfast is served daily  
8:00 until 8:25.   

Tuesday: Homestyle Chicken Sandwich, Mini Corn Dogs with 
Veggie Dippers 
Wednesday: Chicken Popper with Veggie Dippers and Garlic 
Toast 
Thursday: Hot Dog, Max Cheese Sticks with Veggie Dippers 
Friday: Cheeseburger, Cheese Calzonette with Veggie 
 Dippers 
Monday: Chicken Nugget, Nacho Lil’Bites with Veggie Dippers  

PTAO NEWS 
PTAO is working hard with the teachers in each 
grade to create some fun holiday activities this 

year. We are working on a pumpkin patch for each 
class, but we are working out details. Please look 
out for upcoming emails from your home room 

parents regarding supplies needed. 

BUSINESS PARTNERS: 
  

Salt Run Dentistry - Salt Run Family Dentistry 
specializes in bringing out the very best 
smiles for everyone in your family, but 
they’ve also made it their mission to care for 
you like family. Not only will they provide you 
with the best in comprehensive dental care, 
rest assured that the relationships they build 
with you will foster a level of trust to last for 
a lifetime. They help improve or maintain the 
oral health of your entire family. 

Andrew Birchall & Co. Realty - Andrew 
Birchall is a fourth generation St. Augustine 
native specializing in helping families and in-
dividuals find their dream home. His website 
is easy to use and has incredible listings as 
well: Birchallandco.com. He’s also an avid 
runner, surfer, and golfer with an office just 1 
mile west from RB Hunt on A1A.  

(904) 296-6555 

 

Gordon Dental-Your trusted St. Augustine 
dentist. Dr. Gordon believes that dental care 
should be accessible to everyone and strives 
to uphold that commitment by investing in 
advanced technology and by practicing per-
sonalized and compassionate care. Dr. Gor-
don offers general, cosmetic, and restorative 
dentistry right here on the island.  

(904)460-0999 

NEWS FROM EXTENDED DAY… 

Extended Day has slots for aftercare on 

Wednesdays. School will end an hour 

earlier on Wednesdays starting Octo-

ber 14th, dismissal at 12:50. Please 

contact Perry Robinette in the Extend-

ed day office for more information. 

 

Perry.Robinette@stjohns.k12.fl.us 

904-547-7973 


